
I am writing to you today to let you know that I oppose the opening up of our rural lands and open 

spaces to large commercial cannabis grows. We need to protect our family farms, rangelands, scarce 

water resources and local economy. Please vote against expanding the cannabis land use ordinance. I 

have loved and lived in Mendocino for over 40 years and would not like to see big commercial grows 

taking over our rural areas and using our scarce water.  

 

Thank you, 

Bonnie Adair 

 


